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WE ARE RACING! "

but times are changing...

Hello New Men’s Washroom!

Thanks to Jim's Waste Management, DMR Auto
Sales, Thomas Parker, Brian Parker, Tony
McFarlane, Mike Reed, Scott Kennie and many
others, Speedway 660 will have a completely
refurbished washroom for August 2020.

Bubbles

VERE

Hand Sanitizer Movie Magic!

Rucker's Reels has the screen up, projection
booth complete and local food trucks on site.
Get all your details at:
www.facebook.com/ruckersreels

Tim's Corner Motorsports TV

(www.timscorner.tv)

Follow Us: Walking a Fine Line!

www.facebook.com/Speedway660
www.speedway660.com

Owner Max Roy was up bright and early on
this day - laying some fresh paint. Nothing like
a freshly painted track.

¢ COVID ¢ Parking ¢ 50/50 Draw

Due to New Brunswick Haulers arriving the night Due to social distancing efforts,
Government regulations, Speedway before race day must park in the race day 50/50 draws are
660 is required to record contact the overflow parking between suspended until further notice.
information of all our guests. campground and the main road.

Line up so you can be routed
to the gate on race day.
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SPIRIT OF RACING!

it can hit you in the feels...

Victory at Last!

Randy Titus hoisted the Canadian Flag for
Canada Day as a kick off to replacing victory
lane.

Racing Family

Racers Helping Racers
It was a hot/muggy day but thanks to Scott

Kennie, Randy Titus, Mike Reed, Brent Roy
. - ) :
VOIUnteerS Investlng and Max Roy - victory lane is better than ever!

If you are interested in victory lane advertising,

FanS Cheering fOr Favorite contact Brent Roy at 506.470.3881.

Driver
Sharpshooter Spirit

Clifford Biggart runs a low budget 82 racing
team of one in the Fredericton Gun Shop -
Sharpshooter division.

Follow Us:
www.facebook.com/Speedway660

WWW.SpEEdWﬂYGGO.Com Clifford races for the pure joy of just being on the

track. He was not scheduled to race this year as
his car needed a few repairs beyond his reach.

A few of the other drivers told Clifford they would take his car to their
garage and make the repairs. What he didn’t know is, they made those
repairs along with a few more, including new paint and decals.

They surprised him with the car and Clifford hit his first 2020 race -
gaining 2 seconds per lap over previous years’ lap times! His smile said P
it alll

Great Job Sharpshooters! Huge thanks to Jim Harnish for spearheading
this awesome project!
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